Request for Tender 1920-24
Demolition of Stevens St
Retirement Village

The Town of Port Hedland invites submissions from
surtably qualified and expenenced contractors to
complete the demolition and disposal of the current
Stevens Street Retirement Village site. The deadline
for submissions is 3:00pm (WST), Wednesday
14 April 2021.

Tender documents and information on how to
respond is available at www.porthedlandwa.gov.
au/our-counciliwork-with-us/tenders-rfps-eois.aspx
or by calling Jaimie Arandt, Procurement Officer on
9158 9340.

The Town accepts electronic submissions only.
Electronic submissions are to be made wa
Vendorpanel by the closing date and time.

Canvassing of Elected Members and Town of Port
Hedland Staff will disqualify the tender submission.
The lowest or any tender may not necessarily
accepted.

Town of
Carl Askew Port Hedland
Chief Executive Officer
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